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Parents can learn about social media

	Caledon OPP?will be hosting a session for parents on social media tonight (Thursday).

It will help them get to know the electrionic devices their children use, their applications and who they're talking to.

The session will be held at the Caledon OPP?detachment at 15924 Innis Lake Rd., south of Old Church Road. It will run from 7 to 9

p.m.

Seating will be limited, so those who would like to attend are asked to contact Constable Stephanie Hammond at 905-584-2241, ext.

4054.
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